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OUT20/15821 
 
Deana Burn 
Planning & Assessment 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
deana.burn@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Burn 
 

Tomago Resource Recovery Facility and Truck Depot (SSD 10447) 
EIS 

 
I refer to your email of 15 December 2020 to the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment (DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the 
above matter.  

NRAR recommends that if a groundwater supply is required for construction or operation, the 
proponent will need a Water Supply Work Approval. 

Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alistair Drew 
Acting Senior Project Officer, Assessments 
Water – Knowledge Office 
18 January 2021 
 


